
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Division of Infrastructure Quarries and Urban Development wishes to advise the 

suppliers and contractors who do business or are willing to do business with the 

Division of Infrastructure, Quarries and Urban Development, that the Public 

Procurement and Disposal of Public Property Act (PP&DPPA) of 2015 has been 

proclaimed on April 26th 2023. 

 

All suppliers and contractors MUST be registered on the Office of the Procurement 

Regulator’s (OPR) depository of Trinidad and Tobago which can be accessed on their 

website at https://depository.oprtt.org/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2f 

 

Each supplier and contractor is solely responsible for registering and ensuring the 

accuracy of the information they present on the website according to Section 26 (3) 

of the Public Procurement and Disposal of Public Property Act (PP&DPPA) of 2015 

 

Please be guided that Only pre-qualified suppliers or contractors registered in the 

Procurement Depository will be invited to participate in procurement proceedings. 

 

We strongly advise all suppliers and contractors to carefully read the regulations and 

comply with the requirements outlined above. Failure to adhere to these guidelines 

may result in disqualification or other penalties. 

 

All Suppliers and Contractors must contact the Office of the Procurement Regulator 

(OPR) directly to answer any queries or to request any assistance in registering as a 

supplier/contractor at support@opr.org.tt 1-868-627-4OPR/1-868-226-4OPR 

 

 

              End of Notice 
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